
 

 
 

8th January 2015 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s Mock Exam 1 Report. It contains their target grades as well as 
their Mock 1 grades along with academic advice from each teacher. 
 
There will be a Year 12 Parent’s Evening on Tuesday 27th January 2015. You will have the 
opportunity to discuss your child’s progress with their subject teachers and form tutor at this 
meeting. Please put the relevant date in your diary. 
 
There will be a final set of AS-level Mock exams from Feb 23rd - March 3rd 2015 in all subjects.  
Please encourage your child to work hard over the coming months to secure the best possible 
outcomes in the AS-Level exams in May 2015.  Students must be proactive in seeking 
academic/pastoral help when needed.  
 
Please feel free to contact the Head of Sixth Form, Mr Allison on 0208 985 5150 ext. 2156 if you 
wish to discuss your child’s progress. 
 
Thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms P. Whyte 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


